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Good afternoon,
 
This email is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on June 21, 2022 for the Appealed Special Tax
Assessment for property at 902 THOMAS AVENUE. (File No. J2227A, Assessment No. 228532)
At which we were unable to reach you, the matter was laid over to Legislative Hearing for further
discussion on Tuesday, July 5, 2022 via phone between 10 am and 12 pm.
 
Please note the incoming number from the City shows up as 612-315-7905 so please make sure to
answer.
 
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8515 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
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